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Meeting Space 
The Smithton Public Library District does not maintain a meeting room for public use. 
Therefore, use of the meeting space by an outside organization is disruptive to normal 
library operations and not allowed. 
 
Outside organizations may host programs at the library that are 1) free and open to the 
public, 2) serve the library’s mission, vision, and values.  
 
Such programs are subject to approval by the library director or the Board of Trustees.  
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